
March 8, 2021 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 

 
I am writing this letter in support of our family’s desire to obtain a dock. My wife and I have 

lived on the land for 47 years. We have been in need of a dock for many years as we are a 
family that loves to boat and spend time on the water. There will not be any additional boat 

traffic since it is only for family. We take very good care of our property along with the 
environment and feel that this dock will have very minimal impact on Herring Creek. Most 

houses on Herring Creek have a dock, therefore I feel it is within our rights to have one as well. 
 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Joe and Sandra Ribinsky Jr. 


